
 

buildGirls.org and its CEO honored as 2024 YSA Hershey Young Heroes Awardee  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
WASHINGTON DC April 3, 2024 /PRNewswire/ -- buildGirls.org, Founder and CEO, Mackenzie 
(Kenzie) Goldsteen, has been recognized by Hershey and Youth Service America as a 2024 Awardee 
of the Hershey Heartwarming Young Heroes.  
 
YSA is excited to announce the 2024 Hershey Heartwarming Young Heroes Youth Grantees! With 
the generous support of The Hershey Company and Hershey’s Heartwarming Project, youth 
changemakers, representing 39 US states, territories, and Canadian Provinces have been 
awarded grants to improve their communities.  During Youth Service Month (April 12-May 12), 
grantees will organize, lead, and engage their peers in awareness, direct service, advocacy, and 
philanthropic projects! This award recognizes a handful of exceptional teen leaders who were 
chosen from thousands of applicants across the United States. We look forward to using this 
recognition to spread buildgirls.org mission and enhance its programming. 
 
 
 


